
 

Mr. Luis Gayo del Pozo, General Secretary and Secretary of the Board of Directors 
of the company Antena 3 de Televisión, S.A. (A3TV)  
 
 

INFORMS 
 

 
That on 15th December 2011 A3TV will inform about the most relevant aspects of 

the agreement between Antena 3 TV and La Sexta (which have been previously 
forwarded to the CNMV), through a conference call with guest financial analysts which will 
start at 12:00 hrs (CET) and can be followed live through the following access numbers: 
 

 From Spain: + 34 91 789 51 28 
 From the UK: +  44 (0) 203 14 74 609 

 
There is also the possibility to follow the presentation through and audiowebcast:  

 
http://streamstudio.world‐television.com/gaia/antena3/20111215/trunc/en 
 
 

The full content of the conference call will be available at the following telephone 
numbers until next 22nd of December: 
 

 From Spain:+34 91 787 96 70 
 From the UK: +44 (0) 207 108 62 07 
 The access code is: 252731# 

 
The documentation to be delivered to the attendants has been previously 

forwarded to the CNMV. Such documentation can be accessed at the web site of the 
company. 

 
 
San Sebastián de los Reyes (Madrid), 14th December 2011. 

 


